
Central Valley Middle School 
Bowling Permission Slip 

Middle School Bowling will begin for CV Middle School Students on Tuesday, October 8, 
2019. Students will ride an Activity Bus from the Middle School to Center Lanes. The 
price is $3.00 per game. Students normally bowl two or three games. Bowling will be over 
by ​5:30 PM.​ Students will phone their parents if they finish early, which they often do. 
Parents must pick them up at CENTER LANES. Students should choose teams of three or 
four friends to bowl with. Everyone is encouraged to participate. Students do not have to 
attend every week-conflicts are understandable. A good time is had by all!  
 
*Snack and drink vending machines are available at Center Lanes  
 
*Students can join bowling at any time and do not need to come every week.  
 
Any questions or concerns can be directed to Mrs. Jennifer Jones at the middle school 
or by emailing her at ​jjones@centralvalleysd.net​. Please return permission slip as soon 
as possible or bring it to bowling and give it to Mrs. Jones. Students will not be allowed 
to attend bowling under the permission slip is received. 
 
Please detach lower portion and return to Mrs. Jones, Room 206 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________ to participate in  

(child’s name) 
Middle School Bowling. 
 
______________________________________________   ______________________ 

Parent’s signature Date 

Incase your student becomes ill or needs to leave bowling early, please list an 
adult who should be contacted. 

Name: ___________________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________ 


